The Board of Assessors met on Wednesday, September 17, 2014 at 6:00 p.m.  Present were Chairman McCarthy, Clerk Smith, Member Stetson and Assistant Assessor Donahue.
The Board reviewed the mail folder.
The Board signed the payroll sheet for the period ending 9/20/14.
The Board of Assessors signed the warrant in the amount of $113.21.

The Board of Assessors held a discussion regarding the notice to convert the Chapter 61A Land located at 0 Bryant Street (Map 46 Lot 062), by the property owner.  Member Stetson made a motion to recommend that the Board of Selectmen Do Not exercise their right of first refusal to purchase this land.  The motion was seconded by Chairman McCarthy, the vote was: Unanimous.
Assistant Assessor Donahue gave the Board members an update on upcoming  ATB cases and a proposed Solar Farm on Walnut Street.  They also discussed the timeline with Patriot Properties to do a complete relist of Commercial & Industrial properties, Form of Lists and visits for new businesses for FY15 Personal Property accounts.
The minutes of 9/3/14 were accepted and filed.
The meeting was adjourned at 6:35 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,

____________________________

Cheryl A. Smith,

Clerk

